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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 07 May 2021 12:02
To:
Subject:  DO297-02 Castletownbere - Submission Acknowledgement
Attachments: Planning Ref 19-813.doc

Dear Ann 
 
Re: Reg No D0297-02 – Irish Water – Castletownbere Agglomeration 

We are to refer to your email received on 27 April 2021, in relation to an review application of Waste 
Water Discharge Licence Reference Number D0297-01, by Irish Water, in respect of the agglomeration 
named Castletownbere. 
 
We are to advise that your email will be treated as a submission and will be taken into account when 
determining the application, in accordance with Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 
as amended. 
 
Please note that all documentation and associated correspondence, including this submission, are 
available to view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie.   
 
You are advised to refer to the website for information on the progress of the application.  The Agency will 
write to you to inform you of its decision on the application in due course. You may subscribe to updates 
on this permit application through RSS feeds to receive notifications regarding this application directly to 
your email account. 
 
Please direct any further correspondence, quoting the Reg No D0297-02, in relation to this matter by email 
to licensing@epa.ie. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
  
  

 

053-9160600 
licensing@epa.ie  
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From: Ann Murphy   
Sent: Tuesday 27 April 2021 23:08 
To: Wexford Receptionist <REC_WEX@epa.ie> 
Subject: DO297/01 Castletown Bere 
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Hi, 
I refer to the above Discharge Licence and wish to advise you that Irish Water have commenced works in Castletown 
Bere which includes Primary Treatment only and not the Secondary Treatment, as required in the above Licence. 
I attach my submission to the Planning Application and request that this be considered if an application is received 
to vary the Licence. 
Please advise on the process to vary the Licence and the opportunity for submissions from the public, SFPA, Marine 
Institute, Licenced Aquaculture Operators, etc, to be considered. 
 
Regards, 
Ann Murphy 

 




